PR Oy/05-002



Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Our File: EA 0405-02

June 22, 2004

Mr. Alan Taylor Vice-President Exploration Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN) Suite 1202 700 West Pender Street Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor,

RE: Environmental Assessment 0405-02 Canadian Zinc Corporation Drilling Expansion

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board requires more information from Canadian Zinc Ltd. on your proposed exploration development.

Please provide the Review Board with a <u>detailed</u> description of the development. Include specific locations for drill holes and maps clearly showing all new and existing access (including any proposed access spur roads) and drill sites. This description should also clarify whether or not helicopters will be used, and what additional infrastructure this will require (including any new fuel storage).

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrlich Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Cc: Review Board CZN distribution list